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Overview

Both staff and pupil wellbeing have been considered in the review of this policy.

The governing body and teaching staff have established this dress code in order to

make clear our expectations in maintaining high standards at Hilderthorpe Primary

School.

We hope that parents/carers will cooperate with us in promoting our school identity by

ensuring that their child conforms to our recommended dress code.

We will respect variations to our uniform if they are directly related to established

religious or cultural traditions. However, any variations will be dealt with on an

individual basis and judgements remain at the discretion of the Headteacher and

governing body.

Children should arrive in clothing that is clean, tidy, safe and suitable to the school

environment and conforms to the school dress code.

● Children’s hair should be fully tied back each day for all PE activities.

● Any earrings other than studs are not permitted and should not be worn on PE

days.

School Uniform

School

Uniform

Skirt/

Trousers

Jumper/

Cardigan

Shoes Polo

Shirt

P.E

Winter Grey or

black skirt

or pinafore

dress. Grey

or black

trousers

(No

Leggings)

Blue

sweatshirt

or cardigan

with or

without

school logo

(no hood)

Black flat

shoes.

White pale

blue with

or without

logo

School P.E shirt

or white

T-shirt. Black

or navy

shorts/track

suit bottoms.

Trainers or

plimsolls
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Summer Blue check

dress

Grey/black

trousers or

shorts

Blue

sweatshirt

or cardigan

with or

without

school logo

(no hood)

Black flat

shoes.

White pale

blue with

or without

logo

School P.E shirt

or white

T-shirt. Black

or navy

shorts/track

suit bottoms.

Trainers or

plimsolls

On PE days children arrive at school wearing their PE kit.

Items with the school logo on can be purchased from K&A Sales store or from their

website.

Second-hand uniforms can be purchased from the Salvation Army or Christ Church

charity shops.

As a school we also have a limited amount of second-hand uniforms available. Please

enquire at the school office.

Periodically we are offering uniform swap shops and parents/carers will be informed

when they are taking place.

Headteacher: Mrs S Hall Date: October 2022

Chair of Governing Body: Rev R Hare Date: October 2022
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